
-1- 

 

[2024] 
 

 

 

 
 

▶ Title: Korean Animation Film “Green Days(2011)” Screening  

▶ Date: 2024.05.08(W) 7pm 

 

Press Release 
 

Request For Immediate Release Pages: 2 

Release Date 4.25.2024 Contact Hayoung Kim 323-936-7141(x111) 
    

Korean Animation Film  
“Green Days(2011)” Screening at KCCLA 



-2- 
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The Korean Cultural Center in Los Angeles will screen “Green Days: Dinosaur and I”, the final series of 

the Korean Short Literature Animation Series: Director Jae Hunn Ahn’s Films Screening, at 7 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 8th at the cultural center’s Ari Hall. 

The animation “Green Days”, released in 2011, is a Korean animation film based on the 1970s. The film 

captures the challenge and essence of dreams, the courage to overcome failure and fear, and was enjoyed 

by various groups of audiences, including teenagers and adults at the time. It aroused sympathy among 

generations. It was also invited to the wide-angle section of the 2010 Busan International Film Festival, 

was praised for raising the standard of Korean animation, and became popular with the voice acting of 

famous actors Yeon-seo Oh, Shin-hye Park, and Chang-eui Song. 

Since early March, KCCLA has been screening warm animation films of the director Jae-Hunn Ahn, 

based on popular Korean short stories, including “The Shaman's Sorceress” by Dong-ri Kim, “The 

Shower” by Soon-won Hwang, and so on. 

Director Jae-hoon Ahn said, “I met a large number of audiences through this screening of an animation 

about Korea, and I will never forget the looks in their eyes when they saw the people, landscapes, and 

stories contained in our literature written in Korean. I believe that this screening served as an important 

opportunity to expand the scope of interest in what is called ‘K-culture’ in the United States to animation. 

“I hope that one day this seed will grow and bear fruit that will lead to greater understanding and love for 

Korean people and culture through Korean animation,” he said, expressing his gratitude to Korean 

residents and local audiences in LA. 

KCCLA announced that they plan to continue holding film screenings to introduce various works that 

capture Korean sentiment and culture. The screening of “Green Days” on May 8th is free, and 

reservations can be made through kccla.org. 


